
 

 

Baird Group 

Modern Slavery and Human Trafficking statement for the Financial year ending 31st January 2020 

 

We are committed to ensuring that there is no modern slavery or human trafficking in our supply 

chains or any other part of our business. 

We act ethically and with integrity in all our business relationships and undertake due diligence to 

identify and assess potential risk areas.  We require all persons working for us, as well as our 

contractors, suppliers and other business partners to comply with this statement. 

We welcome the Modern Slavery Act (2015) and fully support this legislation. 

 

 

Mark Cotter 
Chief Executive 


